

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Phone: 603-216-3635 Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

January 6, 2016

Via First-Class and Electronic Mail

NHPUC 7JAN 16PH 12:36

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: IR 15-517: Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities – Keene Division – Investigation into December 19, 2015 Operational

Incident

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I enclose for filing an original and six copies of an Appearance in the above-captioned docket.

I also ask that you add the following names to the service list:

- Christian Brouillard <u>Christian.Brouillard@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Richard MacDonald Richard.MacDonald@libertyutilities.com
- Stephen Hall <u>Stephen.Hall@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Steven Mullen Steven.Mullen@libertyutilities.com
- Michael Licata Michael Licata@libertyutilities.com
- Leo Cody <u>Leo.Cody@libertyutilities.com</u>
- Maureen Karpf <u>Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com</u>

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Mullan

Enclosures

cc: Service List